CHEDRO-III MEMORANDUM No.งา2s. 2023

For

: ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS OF PRIVATE COLLEGES AND UNIVERSITIES

IN CENTRAL LUZON OFFERING GRADUATE AND POST-GRADUATE

PROGRAMS

Subject

: Resubmission of Theses and Dissertation Manuscripts

Date

: May 15, 2023

In the light of numerous complaints received by this Office, this Office informs all concerned that instead of the submission of theses and dissertation abstracts in hard copies as attachment/s for request/s for Special Order (S.O.) for graduate and post graduate students, the original manuscripts in hard copies must be attached instead. Complaints of recycled theses and dissertations have been received by the Regional Office from different stakeholders.

Should there be further queries, the concerned staff may directly coordinate with Dr. Efren F. Abulencia, Education Supervisor II, at (045) 455-1662.

For your guidance and compliance.

MS. LORA L. YUSI Officer-in-Charge Office of the Director IV